Y\J; “T»-\_QJu
Procter&Gamble

The Procter & Gamble Company
5. Bernavd Plawa
289 Vine Street
St Bernard, Chio 45217

May 3, 1993

U S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region 111

799 Roosevelt Road

Glen Ellyn, llinois £§0137-5927

Reply to a Notice of Violation, Dated Apnl 19,1993
Attention: B. J Holt, Chief

This letter is in reply to a Notice of Violation that was identified on a routine safety inspection
conducted by S. Wagner on March 30, 1993, of activities authorized by NRC Byproduct Material
License No. 34-01572-08.

The violation noted was a failure to post current copies Parts 19 and Part 20, the license, license
conditions, documents incorporated into the license, license amendments and operating
procedures or a notice describing these documents and where they may be examined, as specified
in 10 CFR 19.11 (a) and (b).

The violation was an oversight on our part and we have posted a notice on April 20, 1993
describing these documents and where they may be examined. In order to assure we are in
compliance with all NRC 10CFR regulations we plan to have our Radiation Protection Officer
attend a refresher NRC training a minimum of every two years.

Sincerely, /

Charles F. McClur
Plant Integrated Risk Manager

™~

cC TF. Betz
G. Newkirk



